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M E M O R A N D U M  

September 9, 1999 

TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING (BAYO) 

FROM : DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES 

RE: DOCKET NO. 980670-WS - INVESTIGATION OF POSSIBLE 
OVEREARNINGS BY SANLANDO UTILITIES CORPORATION IN 
SEMINOLE COUNTY. 

Please place the attached letter dated September 3, 1999 in 
the above-referenced docket f i l e .  

TV/lw 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Willis, Casey, Rendell) 
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ROSE, SUNDSTROM & BJ~NTLEY, LLP 
LAW oFFlcF.7 

2548 Buunsrom PIN= D m  
TALLN~SSEE, FLORIDA 32301 

CHRISH.BLNTLEY,PA. 
E M*RsH*u DETWD~NG 
CAROL L. D " M  
M*RTIN S. FRIEDDM*N.PA. 
JOHN R.JENuNs. PA. 
SlIYENl'Mm"N.PA. 
DAREN L. SHLPPY 
WllXMl E. SUNDSTROM, PA 
DUNE D.TREMOR,P.A. 
JOHN L.UH*RTON 

(850) 877-6555 

September 3, 1999 

MAIUNCADDRESS 
PMTOFFICEBDX 1567 

TUUH*SS%FWRUU 32302-1567 

TELECOPlm (850) 6564029 

ROBWT M. C. ROSE 
O P c O u m  

VIA FAX 

Tim Vacarro, Esquire 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Legal Division 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 980670-WS; Investigation of Possible Overearnings 
by Sanlando Utilities Corporation in Seminole County 
Our File No. 30057.16 

Dear Tim: 

In accordance with our telephone conference today, this letter 
is to advise you that Sanlando Utilities Corporation, in connection 
with the above-referenced docket, agrees to extend the 15 month 
deadline established in Section 367.0817(4) (d), Florida Statutes, 
until December 31. 1999. 

Very truly yours, 

MSF : brm 
cc: Mr. Carl Wenz (via fax) 

Mr. Don Rasmussen (via fax) 
Mr. Jerry Salsano (via fax) 

For the Firm 


